Re: Resignation from AWAC

Dear Pat:

Please accept this letter as notice of my resignation from the Animal Welfare Advisory Committee of London, effective as the date above.

It has been a pleasure working with and learning from everyone on the Committee. I take great comfort knowing the furry friends of this city are in such great hands. The Committee deserves to have someone who has the time and capacity to contribute in a meaningful way. I am confident you will find such a person.

I apologize for the abruptness of my resignation and wish you and all the other members of the Committee all the best.

Sincerely,

Albert Cheng